

WFORC REGATTA ANNOUNCEMENT

Based on the weather forecast, we expect to postpone on shore in the morning. First decision at 8am, then periodic updates during the morning. We are hopeful for sea breeze around noon with first warning signal when we have the sea breeze. Plan would be while setting the Racing Course, we would start Multihulls, Cruising, finish setting the course then start the Racing Class.